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April 5,2017

The Honorable Dante Acosta
Member of the Assembly
State Capitol, Room 2002
Sacramento, California 94249

SUBJECT: AB 1172 (ACOSTA): SUPPORT
Dear Assembly Member Acosta:

I am writing to express the Santa Clarita City Council’s appreciation to you for authoring
Assembly Bill 1172, relating to the relinquishment of Sierra Highway. At the regular meeting of
March 28, 2017, the City Council voted unanimously to support the measure.

As you well know, the City of Santa Clarita is interested in acquiring a section of Sierra
Highway, approximately 0.7 miles long between Golden Valley Road and Friendly Valley
Parkway. Assembly Bill 1172 will provide the required authorizing legislation in order for the
City of Santa Clarita and Caltrans to begin the relinquishment process of the interested segment.

Should you or your staff require any further information regarding the Santa Clarita City
Council’s support of this bill, please feel free to contact Intergovernmental Relations Manager
Michael Murphy at (661) 255-4384 or mmurphy(@santa-clarita.com.

Sincerely,

A

Cameron Smyth
Mayor
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cc: Members of the City Council
Senator Scott Wilk
Senator Henry Stern
Assembly Member Tom Lackey
Kenneth W. Striplin, City Manager
Frank Oviedo, Assistant City Manager
Robert Newman, Director of Public Works
Michael Murphy, Intergovernmental Relations Manager
Jennifer Quan, League of California Cities



